
STAY CONNECTED WITH
PARENTS AS TEACHERS

KPATA.ORG/MEMBERSHIP
We are a statewide non-profit organization that promotes home

visiting programs in Kansas. Membership is open to anyone who

believes in the impact of Parents as Teachers and supports

advocacy, professional development, and program expansion for

early learning across the state. Parents, grandparents, and

current and past participants are all encouraged to join!


